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Experience the Magic of the Night Sky 

Ketchum, Idaho — The Idaho Community Foundation is proud to sponsor the Dark Sky 
Dinner, a one-of-a-kind event celebrating the breathtaking beauty of Idaho’s night skies 
while raising awareness about the importance of preserving our natural nightscapes. These 
captivating evenings will take place at the Sawtooth Botanical Gardens on December 
30th, January 29th, January 31st, February 26th, and February 28th. 

Immerse yourself in an unforgettable evening of stargazing, local cuisine, and inspiring 
discussions about the impact of light pollution on our environment and how we can work 
together to protect the Central Idaho Dark Sky Reserve. 

Event Details 

• Dates: December 30th, January 29th, January 31st, February 26th, February 28th 

• Time: 5:30 PM - 8:30 PM 

• Location: Sawtooth Botanical Gardens 

• Tickets: Purchase Tickets 

Tim Hamilton, Ketchum resident and Board Member for The Idaho Community 
Foundation, shared his excitement for the event: 
"We’re thrilled to partner with the Sawtooth Botanical Gardens to bring the community together 
under Idaho’s incredible night skies. This event not only showcases the beauty of the Central 
Idaho Dark Sky Reserve but also highlights how philanthropy can support community-driven 
initiatives that inspire and educate." 

mailto:autumn@idahocf.org
https://www.sbgarden.org/events


Seats for the Dark Sky Dinner are limited, and these magical evenings are expected to sell 
out quickly. Don’t miss your chance to join us for an extraordinary experience. Reserve 
your spot today at https://www.sbgarden.org/events. 

 

### 

 

About The Idaho Community Foundation 
For over 35 years, The Idaho Community Foundation has helped Idahoans make their 
communities even better through philanthropy. We are leading a movement to 
create a culture of philanthropy and nonprofit excellence in communities across the 
state, empowering individuals and organizations to support the causes that matter 
most to them. Following our recent merger with the Idaho Nonprofit Center, we are 
even more equipped to strengthen Idaho’s nonprofits and create lasting, positive 
change. If you want to support the nonprofits, schools, recreational opportunities, 
and more that make your community special, please contact us at info@idahocf.org 
or visit www.idahocf.org. 
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